
The Society of St Vincent de Paul is an international Catholic lay organization inspired by the Gospel of Jesus Christ. 

Vincentians work to promote human dignity and Justice through personal contact with those in need.
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SRI LANKA
SPECIAL PROJECT ASSISTANCE

THE PROJECT

HOW TO HELP

The intention of the National Council of Sri Lanka is to build toilets in 
each conference starting the second half of 2017 by employing direct 
labour obtained from the villages themselves under the supervision of a 
competent engineer or suitable person/s. Fellow Vincentians will also be 
involved and will oversee the project.

The cost per toilet is NZD$600

If your Council or Conference would like to make a contribution towards 
assisting our Twinned country please complete the below form, detach and 
return to the National Office with payment.

Alternatively, payment may be made through internet banking:

02-0528-0208598-027
Reference:  SL SPECIAL PROJECT

     This appeal is now open and will close 30 November 2017.

Society of St Vincent de Paul
Freepost 992

PO Box 10-815
Wellington

Post this form & payment to:

YES, we pledge to support this special Project in Sri Lanka!

The supply and construction of sanitary facilities in remote and 
backward villages. The majority of population are compelled to live in 
dry and barren land, with comparatively low rainfall and lack centralized 
water supply systems or sewerage facilities.


